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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Lyneham and Bradenstoke held two drop in sessions regarding the Neighbourhood Plan.   
The first in Bradenstoke followed by one in Lyneham.   
The sessions were aimed at giving information about neighbourhood planning, obtaining 
information on important issues in the parish and offering an opportunity for parishioners to 
get involved in shaping the future of the parish.  Although there was modest attendance at 
both sessions most people who attended have indicated they would like to be involved in 
helping produce the plan.  
  

 

 The Parish Council have recently supported grant applications for improvements to the 
Village Hall in Bradenstoke and the Church Hall in Lyneham. 
 

 

 The First Aid Training session organised by the Parish Council in January was a great 
success.  All who attended were very complimentary about the delivery of the training.  We 
now have 14 more qualified first aiders throughout the Parish. 

 

 

 The ROSE Litter Campaign Respect Our Surroundings and Environment has now been 
launched in the Parish.  This has received a very positive response from the majority of 
parishioners.  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 The Parish Council is currently looking into a new design for the 3 Welcome to Lyneham 
signs at the entrances to the village.  They are hoping to take on board suggestions made 
by members of the public to be incorporated into the design.  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Lyneham and Bradenstoke carried out a very successful Community Litter Pick. 
There were 20 volunteers helping from the villages and approximately 90 REME Staff and 
Trainees in attendance. Over 90 bags of litter were collected. 
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